We're having a soup day, but why? Each year we take part in the live free campaign(kids usually bring in a toonie one day). This year, we wanted to make it bigger, and thought what better way than nice warm soup during the winter! ALL funds raised as part of this campaign go DIRECTLY back to our school for our snack program. Our snack program provides our students with healthy options if they've eaten all of their lunch, and are still hungry, or if they just need something more to help them through the day. The program is open to every single student in our school. As part of the funding provided for the program(through the children's wish foundation-food and friends), we need to be able to be sustainable if funding ceased, hence the live free campaign.
The soup will be prepared by whoever shows up. We are planning to be at the Alma hall at 9:30am Monday. We need to use an approved kitchen, and thank the optimists for use of the hall. We will need help, chopping, mixing, cooking etc. We should be done by lunchtime. Please let me know if you can stop by to lend a hand.(farmerswife79@hotmail.com)
The following day(Tuesday), we will be serving the soup to the students during second nutrition break. We will wheel the soup around classroom to classroom giving soup to anyone who has ordered or wants soup. We are using Alma Public school mugs, and will provide spoons.  I hope your children enjoy!
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